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Friday 7th July 2023 
 
What a wonderful week this has been. Year 6 went to a special transition faith 

day at Christ the King. We were there with children from Geddington school 
which was a wonderful way to meet other children prior to our transition day 

on Monday, (pictures on page 2). The children thoroughly enjoyed sports day 
and the weather was lovely, sunny and dry which was a real bonus. On 

Monday all children will transition to their new classes. Look out for the 

teachers outside their classrooms. 

 
We are very excited to welcome Mr Metcalfe to our 

school family. He has extensive experience in teaching 
primary school. He has a dog called Mabel and six 
chickens! 

We hope he will love working at St Mary’s as much as 
we do. 

 

School Disco 13th July for all Year groups 

 
The PFA will Be selling tickets at the gate at some point next week, we will let 

you know when they will go on sale and the price of each ticket.  
 

EYFS, YEAR 1 & Year 2- 5pm-6pm 
 
Year 3,4 and 5- 6:15pm-7:15pm 

 

Year 6- 6:15-8:15pm (2 hours) 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 





 

Dates for the Diary 

 

11th July EYFS Hamerton Zoo Trip  

14th July Year 5 Brass Performance 2pm 

17th July Year 3,4 & 5 Wicksteed Park Trip  

19th July EYFS Amazing Ambassador Assembly and 

Sports Day- 9am School Hall 

20th July  KS1 Amazing Ambassador Assembly 9am 

(This is an invite only event- more info TBC) 

20th July  KS2 Amazing Ambassador Assembly 2pm 

(This is an invite only event- more info tbc) 

21st July Year 6 Leaver Assembly- 9am in the school 

hall 

 

21st July  

Whole School End of Year Service  

2pm at St Mary’s Church 




